Karyn MacNeill Director Jason R. Veilleux Assistant Director

www.yarmouthcommunityservices.org



Maryanne Strand Program Administrator

> Michael Caron Program Supervisor

Lori Madden Administrative Assistant

200 Main Street • Yarmouth, Maine 04096 • Phone (207) 846-2406 • FAX (207) 846-2421

TO: Pratt's Brook Park Neighbors and Friends

FROM: Yarmouth Parks and Land Management Committee

DATE: September 8, 2017

RE: Pratt's Brook Park Uses and Users

Pratt's Brook Park Management Plan

As you know, one of the Yarmouth Parks and Land Management Committee's (PLC) goals for this year is to revise the Management Plan for the Pratt's Brook Park open space. This committee recently presented at the September 7th Town Council meeting.

Another meeting is scheduled for **7pm at the Log Cabin on September 21**. We encourage you to join us.

At this night, the September 1st DRAFT of the Pratt's Brook Park Management Plan will be discussed and potentially voted on. This 2017 DRAFT version is available on the Town's website, the Yarmouth Community Services' website, and in the Yarmouth Community Services' office located behind Town Hall.

We welcome the Pratt's Brook Park neighbors and friends to join us as we continue this process. Councilors are open to your thoughts and suggestions during the meetings and encourage you to attend or to submit comments by email or letter.

If you would like to submit comments ahead of time, please send them to your Town Councilors, the Town Manager, or the YCS Director:

Yarmouth Community Services
Re: PLC – Pratt's Brook Park Comments
200 Main Street, Rear Building
Contact: Karyn MacNeill
kmacneill@yarmouth.me.us